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Due to the results of redistricting in California State Assembly Districts, the 64th
Assembly District, stretching from Southgate to Wilmington, is in need of a new field office to
cover the southern portion of the district. CD15, working with Assemblymember Isadore Hall,
have identified a suitable location at the Wilmington Municipal Building located at 544 North
Avalon Boulevard. The 64th Assembly District Field Office have identified office suites 306 and
308 as being suitable to their needs. The Department of General Services (GSD) should
negotiate lease terms and conditions with the 64th Assembly District office.

I THEREFORE MOVE that the City Council instruct the Department of General
Services to negotiate and execute a lease within 30 days for suites 306 and 308 at 544 North
Avalon Boulevard, Wilmington, CA 90744 for a new 64th California State Assembly District Field
office for the amount of $1 per fiscal year, subject to City Attorney review and approval as to
form and legality.
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